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February 29, 2024
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT:  Millersville Outdoor Storage Yard — Project #S777210
WHEN: Thursday, April 11, 2024
WHERE: Bureau of Utilities Operations

445 Maxwell Frye Road

Millersville, MD 21108

The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW) is in the design phase for construction of
an outdoor storage yard in a wooded area on Maxwell Frye Road, across from 433 and 425 Maxwell Frye
Road in Millersville. Meeting information is available at:
https://www.aacounty.org/departments/planning-and-zoning/development/community-
meetings/community-meeting-calendar/.

County Offices in the area may notice more traffic along Maxwell Frye Road when construction begins in
summer or fall of 2025. Commercial businesses along Headquarters Drive will notice activity along the
Eastern edge of the property. The Farm property may notice activity along the Southern edge of the
property, which shares a boundary with the project site.

Any temporary lane closures that may be necessary during equipment mobilization/demobilization and
material delivery will be addressed with approved traffic control plans after advance notice has been
provided to all impacted properties. We welcome your input on the proposed schedule.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at
pweustO0@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland
Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacién de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el
servicio de atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrénico

a pweust00@aacounty.org, al menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estara
disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact
Project Manager Pradeep Kumar at 410-222-4129.
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